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The Four Way Test
Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it build GOODWILL and
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all
concerned?
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Rotary Club Green Valley Program For
March 30, 2017

Program: Quarterly Club Assembly

Presenter: President Bob Hulshouser et all

Student of the Month Silverado High School

Scribe assignments

03-30-17 Heidi Woodruff
04-06-17 Jim Paxton
04-06-17 To Be Announced

Rotary Recap, March 23, 2017
By: Stephen Tucker & Jim Paxton

Rotary Club Green Valley (RCGV) President Bob Hulshouser opened the
Club's meeting with a quote of the day. Steve Tucker led us in the Pledge of
Allegiance to our flag. Debbie Mitsch introduced Stamen Tassev, a private
and government economist, as well as a Rotarian and past president of the
Rotary Club of Sofia, Bulgaria. Stamen is here to visit his grandchildren.

Club flags were exchanged; this no doubt being the first addition to our banner
collection from Bulgaria!

Our own Past District Governor Larry Skaggs then educated us on the
subjects of District Assemblies and Conferences. The April 22 Apple Valley
Assembly will soon be upon us, The Assembly is open to all incoming
officers and to those who have an interest in Rotary leadership opportunities
for the future. Now is the time for members to plan car pools to this free event.

Ted Durant says our Teacher mini-grant checks went into the mail last week.
Delinda Crampton told us that exchange student Jasmine is doing fine and
will be further exposed to American culture by attending Monster Jam in the
near future. The Robert Taylor Elementary school Bike Rodeo went off well
with the assistance of members from our new Rotaract Club, despite Chair
Duane Frizell being under the weather. Christine Smith is taking
applications for RYLA from Silverado and Green Valley High students.


http://www.IsMyRotaryClub.org/ezbulletin/index.cfm?ezbulletinid=17241
http://GreenValleyRotary.org/

Judge Susan Johnson reported that our 2016-17 Foundation goals have
Birthdays almost been met. We need only $650 more to meet all our Foundation
Susan Holland pledges and goals. Bob Dworkin is working on our proposed Bike Ride
Johnson fundraiser. Jim Frey tells us our student entry in the District 4-Way Test
competition was victorious in the area run-off and she will compete at the
District Conference finals.

March 30

Jim W. Paxton

Mareh 50 Mike Peterson took over to host Trivia and Happy Dollars. Larry Skaggs

was exempted for knowing about the entrepreneurial achievements of
Harley-Davidson. Larry Bettis, Mike Sowden and Dave McGovern

Stephen Hayward suffered through the Club's singing Happy Birthday in their honor. Don
Silberkraus Havens was glad that Ted Durant will finally be plaster-free after nine weeks
April 04 in his leg cast. The Johnsons have just returned from a trip to Thailand. Christin
Brian Whitaker Christine Smith contributed a buck for the UNLV School of Law rising 16
April 21 spots in national rankings. Darcy Dougherty asks us to see her if we want

Rotary logos or apparel. Jim Frey will have three sons and seven grandsons
visiting soon. President Bob was delighted to have a visiting Rotarian all the
way from Bulgaria.

Mike Peterson Gerry Holinski introduced this morning’s speaker, Mellissa Clipper. Melissa

Apr 04 heads the local Henderson-Boulder City Chapter of Blue Star Mothers of

America, a charitable support organization for mothers of armed service
David H. Lee members and veterans. Melissa gave us some excellent handouts chronicling
Apr 16 the good works and accomplishments of Blue Star since their founding in

1942. Their current push is for donations to Wreaths Across America Day
($16/wreath). The local celebration will be at the Southern Nevada Veterans
Memorial Cemetery Saturday, December 16. More information can be found
at the websitewww.bluestarmothers.org. Click on “find a chapter” then

Events “Nevada” and “NV4.”
March 2017

03/30 - Student of the Month -
Silverado HS

03/30 - Quarterly Club Assembly
April 2017

04/06 - A CEO presents: lessons
from business to life

04/13 - Jasmine

04/13 - Presentation: Speed
Vegas

04/13 - Student of the Month -
Green Valley HS

04/20 - Student of the Month -
Green Valley High School

04/20 - Terry Perkins

04/27 - teacher mini grant

04/27 - Student of the Month -
Silverado HS

Rotary Club Green Valley meets
Thursdays, 7:00 a,m. Wildhorse
Golf Club

Our usual drawing and recitation of "The Four -Way Test of Things We Say
and Do" concluded the meeting.

District Program Ads Available to Promote Your Business

Thank our President for his service, promote an upcoming club project, or simply
reach Rotarians across the District to promote your business. Whether you opt for a
business card size for $50.00 or a full color page ad for $200.00, it is an affordable way
to share your business message and support Rotary at the same time.

e Business card size ad - $50.00

o Y page ad - $100.00



http://www.bluestarmothers.org/

e /2 page ad - $150.00
o Full page ad - $200.00

Email program ready artwork to Luanne Arredondo at rotarylu@gmail.com. For
more information visit the District Website Conference Page.

Hall of Friendship

Celebrate RCGV's achievements with a display in the Hall of Friendship!
Prepare a table-top science board type display. Include your
Rotarian-of-the-Year, projects and fundraisers. Show off a little and be
creative! There are only 20 tables available. Reserve your space as soon as
possible.

Contact to reserve your space: Mary Ann Lutz
Phone: 626-695-6222

Email: maryann@lutz-co.com

Guests

Mellissa Clipper - Speaker

Visiting Rotarian

Stamen Tassev - Sofia, Bulgaria
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